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“Sports is the only entertainment where, no matter how many times you go back, you never know the ending” 
- Neil Simon 

 
PRE PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Bal Bharati Public School, Noida has always believed that Sports and Games play a very important role in the growth 
and development of the children. In order to strengthen their muscles and enhance their gross motor skills right from 
the Pre School level, the school proposes to initiate Sports activities in the school premises on a regular basis w.e.f. 19 
Oct, 2019 from 8.30 am to 10.30 am. You all will be glad to learn that as on date, the school to its credit has 
International players as well as State and National players in games such as Tennis, Table Tennis and Badminton.  
Our mantra has always been to catch our children young. 
 
The students may opt for any of the following games like Badminton, Chess, Carrom Board and Basketball. (In 
case of Badminton, the students are required to carry their own racquets. Shuttle cock will be provided by the school) 
 
Interested parents are requested to confirm about their child’s participation in the above activities to the respective 
class teachers through a message. Parents are required to pick and drop their wards to school as per the timings 
mentioned above. I would appreciate if more and more parents ensure that the little ones develop interest in minimum 
one game and play the game with utmost sincerity during the 14 year span of his/her school life. 
 
Swimming classes will continue for the students till 31 Oct, 2019. Parents are requested to ensure that the students 
bring their swimming kits on their swimming day.  
 
It is also to be noted that owing to the multiple requests from the parent fraternity regarding change of Winter uniform 
for Pre School and Pre Primary students, the school has redesigned the uniform. The new uniform along with the 
prescribed rates shall be on display on the school website latest by 24 Oct 19 for the perusal of parents.  
Winter uniform is to be worn w.e.f. 10 Nov, 2019.  
 
We look forward to your continued support in all our endeavours. 
 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar 
            (Principal) 
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